
Linda Kreamer
Orrs Island
LD 1963
Dear Senator Lawrence and members of the Energy, Utilities and Technology,
I'm writing to ask you to vote "Ought To Pass" on LD 1963.  I believe protection for 
public utility whistleblowers should be improved.  Over time it is clear to me that the 
utility companies in Maine will not put customer service over profit without very 
close oversight and whistleblowers need to feel safe to expose problems.
Thank you for reading this and for your service.
Linda Kreamer


